CAPE HORN SKYE BOOSTERS NEED YOU!!

The Boosters are the primary volunteer committee for Cape Horn Skye Elementary. Our fundraising efforts supplement the school's budget and provide many of the activities, events, supplies, and special purchases.

Each school event requires careful planning and TONS of volunteers. We rely on the helping hands of you, our valued fellow parents and guardians. Even if you are not able to commit to regular meetings it's okay, you can participate to the best of your availability.

We are starting to plan school events for the 2021-2022 school year. The events we hope to have include: Kodiak Ninja Warrior, Harvest Carnival with Silent Auction, Coin Drive, Scholastic Book Fair, Grandparents Day, Bingo, Valentine Dance and Staff Appreciation Week.

In addition to the social activities hosted by the Boosters, we also organize the following fundraisers: Family FUNraising Nights, Kodiak Clothing sales -Popcorn Fridays -Yearbook - Box Tops for Education – Gift Card Raffles – AmazonSmile – Fred Meyer Rewards

These fundraisers create the core of the financial aid that we are able to offer Cape Horn-Skye. Parent volunteers are integral in ensuring the success of each endeavor.

If you have volunteered in the past, we can't **thank you** enough! Your support has enabled the success of our program and enriched the lives of the students of Cape Horn-Skye.

If you are thinking of volunteering, please let us know! We appreciate any service you are gracious enough to offer. All levels of participation are welcome - from dedicated chairperson to event set-up or clean-up. We would be delighted to work with you!

If you are interested in joining the Boosters and would like to be added to our volunteer list for the 2021-2022 school next year, please fill out the information below and return to Cape or you can send an email to capehornskyeboosters@gmail.com to be added to our volunteer list.

	.,
****************	مد المراح
	NAME:
	IVANIC.
	EMAIL: